
Regional School Unit 54
FY25 ESEA Consolidated Application Proposal

Title IA Disadvantaged Students
FY25 Allocation: $1,582,036.17
Transfers: $119,836.21 Title IV
Total: $1,701,872.38

● Proposed District Programs:
○ Homeless Supplies and Transportation <1%
○ Family Engagement 1%
○ Title I Director 4%
○ Professional Development 1%

● Elementary School Programs:
○ Bloomfield 28%
○ Mill Stream 25%
○ Canaan 14%
○ MCSS 10%
○ North El. 17%

● Carryover funds will be used to expand services not covered by the amount of the allocation and to act as
a buffer in case funding decreases next year.

Title IIA Teacher Quality
FY25 Allocation: $216,560
Transferred to Title I $0
Total $216.560

○ Improving ELA Instruction - Professional Development/Coaching 55%
○ Improving Math Instruction - Professional Development/Coaching 39%
○ Book Talks 2%
○ Improving Instruction - Professional Development for Coaches and Title One Director 4%

Title IVA Student Support and Academic Enrichment Program
FY25 Allocation: $119,836.21
Transferred full amount to Title IA

Non Public Share 0%

Opportunity for Public Comment on the ESEA Consolidated Application

We are inviting the public to review and comment on MSAD 54’s ESEA application for the school year 2024-2025 at
the Superintendent’s Office from 1:30-2:30 on Tuesday, July 9th. The proposal will be posted on the district
webpage subsequent to the meeting.

Public comments on the ESEA Consolidated application should be directed to the Title I Director:
Erin Madore
North Elementary School
33 Jewett Street
Skowhegan, Maine 04976
emadore@msad54.org
207-474-9508


